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Craig, Sondra

From: Kim Cable <kimcable25@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 7, 2025 6:47 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: City Administrator - Vote Yes!

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear City Council,  
 
I encourage you to vote "yes" to hire a City Administrator.  This position could bring consistency to the city that 
we have been lacking for many years.  Council members come and go, mayors come and go and we need 
someone who can provide consistent oversight and leadership to our fine city. 
 
While I have heard plenty of concerns about the expense of this position, I feel this would be money well 
spent.  And in the long run would more than likely end of saving the city money. 
 
Please support this position for all of us! 
 
Kim Cable 
2002 Hyde Ave, La Crosse, WI 54601 
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